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                  General Order # 1,045                               April, 2019
                           DATE:     Friday, April 26, 2019
                   LOCATION:     Westwood Station 2 Islington
                     TIME:            1830 Hours
                    PROGRAM:  A presentation by James Flaherty. 

                                          Local apparatus will be on display.

                                          Light collation of sandwiches will be provided.
March Meeting
The March meeting featured member Jay Heath of Salem NH Fire who presented on NH and Merrimack Valley area fires, apparatus, and fire fighters including pictures of FDNY and local historical major fires. The presentation was much enjoyed by all in attendance.
Guest Speaker

This month we will have a presentation by well known fire photographer, James Flaherty who will cover fires from all over the Southeastern Massachusetts area.
Condolences
Member and former Director George Taglieri passed away on March 23rd, 2019. He was elected into membership on April 19, 1985. May his soul rest in peace.
Directions to Meeting
Welcome to the southside! The address of Westwood’s Islington Station is at the intersection of East Street and Washington Street (Route 1A). Take Exit 14 off Route 128 (I-95) towards Westwood the station is located at 300 Washington Street. It will be on your left at the intersection.
Bus Trip
Tickets for the bus trip to Springfield on Saturday June 1st, will be on sale at the at the meeting Ticket price is 
$35.00 per person and includes lunch and refreshments. This is filling up fast, so don’t miss out on touring the 3rd largest fire department in the State!
MAFAA Muster

As most of you have heard, Edgewater Park in Wakefield has been sold and the they will not be allowing MAFAA to hold the annual muster at the site any longer. The Organization has worked with the Shriners and the event will be held on Saturday June 22nd from 1000-1400 hrs at the Shriners Auditorium 99 Ford Rd Wilmington. Check their website for further information at their website https://www.massmafaa.com/
Line Box

The fourth edition of the Line Box will be sent as a separate email to the General Order.
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
